
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A public hearing will be held on Monday, March 13, 2023 at 6:00 P.M. at the Bryant City Office 
Complex, 210 Southwest 3rd Street, City of Bryant, Saline County, for the purpose of public 
comment on a conditional use request at 520 and 522 Valley View Drive.  A legal description of 
this property can be obtained by contacting the Bryant Department of Community Development. 
 
 
 
      Rick Johnson                                                                                       

      Chairman Board of Zoning Adjustment 

      City of Bryant 

 


